
Motion on Notice for Non-Key Decision – Reduced Parking Charges 

for town centre workers in Bishops Stortford  

 

In July the Executive Member for Environmental 

Sustainability published a Non-Key Decision regarding reduced 

parking charges for town centre workers in Bishop’s Stortford. 

This proposed reduction was supported by the Bishop’s Stortford 

BID and many retail workers and could save town centre workers; 

many of whom are on minimum wage, around £400 a year.  

 

Extraordinarily, the Executive member then withdrew his own 

Decision. 

 

This Council requires that the Executive Member enacts the already 

announced policy without further delay. 

 

Proposed by Councillor John Wyllie 

Seconded by Councillor Ian Devonshire  

 
 


